
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ASHEBORO 

 

MEETING DATE: TUESDAY, JULY 25, 2017 

 

MEETING TIME: 6:30 P.M. 

 

LOCATION:  CITY OF ASHEBORO 

  RECREATION FACILITY 

 (COMMONLY KNOWN AS THE 

 McCRARY GYM) 

  148 NORTH STREET 

  ASHEBORO, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

****************************************************************** 

Notice is hereby given that, at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 25, 2017, the Asheboro 

City Council will assemble for a special meeting.  This meeting will initially convene 

in the front lobby of the city’s recently acquired recreation facility, which previously 

served as the Acme-McCrary and Sapona Fitness Center and was commonly referred 

to as the “McCrary gym.”  The street address for the recreation facility is 148 North 

Street, Asheboro, North Carolina 27203. 

 

The primary focus of this special meeting is a tour of the recreation facility.  During 

the tour, proposed renovations, improvements, and uses for the facility will be 

highlighted by the city manager and the recreation services superintendent. 

  

News media representatives and anyone else who wishes to attend the special city 

council meeting are welcomed to attend this open public meeting and to participate 

in the guided tour of the facility. 

 

This notice is issued on the 20th day of July, 2017. 

 

 

       /s/David H. Smith     

       David H. Smith, Mayor 

       City of Asheboro, North Carolina 


